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This item was referred by Ald. Miller.  In a previous Building and Grounds meeting on August 3, 2020, the
committee approved the two-hour parking zone as it exists today.  The parking zone is now requested to be
changed back to 30-minute parking.

This item was withdrawn by Ald. Miller at the February 1, 2021, Building and Grounds committee meeting.
Ald. Miller was going to talk with the owner of discount liquor about other options for parking in this area.
Since that meeting, Ald. Miller indicated that, after discussions with the owner, no other viable options will
work since deliveries are made through out the day.

Ald. Miller would like to address the committee on this topic and request to approve this item.  The Department
of Public Works does not have any issues with this item.
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